PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF MILLINOCKET
PLANNING BOARD

The Millinocket Planning Board will hold a public hearing in the Council Chambers at
the Municipal Building (197 Penobscot Avenue) on Thursday, October 3, 2024, at

6:30 P.M. concerning the Site Plan Review for Millinocket Regional Hospital Expansion
Plan. The public is encouraged to attend. Questions about the public hearing can be
addressed to the Code Enforcement Officer at code@millinocket.org or call 723-7005.
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